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Submitter Comments:
I believe there should be strutured training programs that are repeated through out the year. FMS 

  run every 3 or 6 months, same with FAS and Crew Leader. I think that more training should be 
  naƟonally recognised and able to be nominated for. I think that cross training should be available 

between volunteer organisations like SES and RFS are able to do potentially some courses from 
  each others training. Assistance for RFS members wanƟng to try going into fire and rescue, a 

training program to help them start achieving some nationally recognised courses or experience in 
  that field. More chances to deploy naƟonally and internaƟonally. Whether for training or actual 
  incidents. 
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